
FROM THE OFFICE OF NORTHERN PERRY COUNTY WATER:

DUE TO WATER BEING SHUT OFF ON MONDAY, AUGUST 9, 2021
TO REPAIR A WATER LINE CONNECTION, WE WILL BE ISSUING A
BOIL ADVISORY FOR ONLY THE FOLLOWING CUSTOMERS ON
OUR NORTHERN ROUTE:

STARTING AT 10655 HONEYCREEK RD., THE FIREMANS PARK
AREA, TOWNSHIPS ROADS:1071—1072-1174 AND 500.

WHEN A BOIL ADVISORY IS ISSUED, YOU SHOULD BOIL THE WATER FOR AT LEAST

ONE MINUTE. THE EPA SUGGESTS THAT THE WATER TO BE USED FOR DRINKING,
COOKING, MAKING ANY PREPARED DRINKS OR BRUSHING TEETH SHOULD BE

BOILED.

THE ADVISORY WILL REMAIN IN EFFECT UNTIL WE HAVE SAMPLES RETURNED

FROM THE LAB, WHICH COULD BE UP TO 48 HOURS.

PLEASE CHECK THE WEBSITE LISTED BELOW FOR UPDATES, OR YOU MAY CALL THE

OFFICE AT 740-342-1065 AND IT WILL BE ON THE ANSWERING MACHINE. YOU MAY

ALSO EMAIL US @ npcw@perrvcountvohio.net FOR UPDATES.

WEBSITE: perrycountyohio.net

THANK YOU!


